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   ORA V’SIMCHA
     Moving with Light and Joy

Dear Community Member:
We want to ask for your support as Congregation B’nai Jehoshua Beth Elohim (BJBE) dedicates its new home at 1201 Lake Cook Road in Deerfield on the weekend of December 11-13, 2009. Our “Ora V’Simcha” Dedication Ad Book will be distributed to almost 1,000 families participating in the congregation’s weekend events, including our gala celebration on that Saturday evening. The book will also be given to new members who join BJBE throughout 2010.

BJBE is a congregation of almost 1,000 families dedicated to fostering the vibrancy of Reform Judaism through Torah (lifelong Jewish education), Avodah (worship of God, through prayer and observance), and G'milut Chasadim (the pursuit of justice, peace, and deeds of loving kindness).  

Ad purchases are 100% tax-deductible, and funds raised will be used to help support the operations of our new facility and activities of our congregation.
The Dedication Ad Book will be a commemorative keepsake for our members and an excellent resource for you to promote your business to our member families, who come from Buffalo Grove, Deerfield, Glenview, Highland Park, Lincolnshire, Northbrook, Wheeling and other surrounding suburbs. Many of our members may seek goods and services from area businesses for forthcoming celebrations, including bar and bat mitzvahs, weddings, baby-namings and more. The Ad Book also serves as a nice channel for individual community members to congratulate or memorialize friends and family members.
Please review the order form describing available advertising opportunities. You may complete the advertising agreement and return it along with your payment and artwork to BJBE. Also, please feel free to pass a copy along to others in the community who you believe would like to support our efforts.
All ad commitment forms, payment and artwork must be received by November 2, 2009.  If you have questions or need assistance, please feel free to call Marc Swatez at (847) 729-7575. Thank you in advance for your support and generosity, and for welcoming us into the community!

Sincerely yours,

Sue Splansky



Mike Frazin

Co-Chair, Financial Development

Co-Chair, Financial Development
